
Sacred Heart School 
September 14th, From the Principal 

Annual  WALK OF FAITH for the food 

pantry 

The food pantry is located on Sacred 
Heart campus (by the Church parking 

lot)  and it is staffed by local vol-
unteers who help families in the com-
munity who need food. It is a very 
good cause and the students learn to 
help their neighbors. We will stop 

and pray along the way. 

Wednesday September 26th 

Preschool and Kindergarten (NEW TIME)
The time is different from the per-
mission slip– walk to Memorial Park 
at 8:30– return by 10:00 

1st-2nd Grade walk to Memorial Park 
at 12:45-return by 2:30 

3rd-6th Grade walk to Will Carleton 
Park at 12:45– return by 2:30 

Dear Families, 

Our kindergarten through 6th grade students  are being challenged to read 20 books by 

the end of the year. The books need to be at their grade level and the student is to present 

the story to their teacher. Each teacher has a different way in which the students are able to 

prove that they comprehended the story . The teachers are keeping track of their progress 

and will let me know when they have completed 20 books. Students who read 20 book will receive a scholastic pin 

that they can attach to their jacket. Last year we had over 20 students who were able to meet the challenge and some 

even doubled to number of books they read.  Every student is expected to read 20 minutes every night. That simple 

habit will increase student academic success immensely.  Let’s work together to make strong readers! 

We will begin our NWEA spring testing in the next two weeks. There is no need to worry about the test. The stu-

dents are used to taking the test and find it challenging but they also enjoy taking it. We test kindergarten through 

6th grade and will have  the results available with your student’s Quarter 1 report card.  

We are off to a great start and the students are using virtue to grow and develop. It is so fun the watch them mature 

and develop into kind, respectful  followers of Christ. We are so grateful for our dedicated and caring families who 

continue to support the school. 

God Bless, 

Anne Atkin, principal 

 

 

 

Spirit Wear Orders are due by 

Friday, September 21st  

 

Check your childõs backpack for 

order form.  Stop by the office if 

you need one.  



News from Preschool 

This week down in preschool we have been busy working on the colors purple, 

yellow, orange, and blue. We also finished up our rainbows that went along with 

most of our color unit. For religion this week we have been finishing up our 

Creation Story book and talking about the virtues of Docility and Meekness. In 

the afternoons we have finished up our Brown Bear, Brown Bear activities. 

We also made a special craft in Honor of September 11th. We also were able to 
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A permission slip was sent home for the Walk of Faith that is taking place on 

the 26th. Please remember to hand those in if you would like your child to par-

ticipate. I have also sent home some book orders. I would like those turned 

back in on the 28th if you wish to buy a couple books.  

I hope you all have a swell weekend! 

 Miss Jessica  

News from Kindergarten 

Dear Families, 

We already have three weeks of school under our belts and we are making huge improve-

ments already.  It is amazing to watch them grow in their skill level so fast.   We are 

figuring out our routine, working better as a class and trying many new things on our 

own.   

This past week we continued our focus on the virtue of self-control.  We do still need a lit-

tle work on this but we have improved greatly.  Next week we are introducing the virtue 

or obedience.  This is a tough one sometimes.  Doing what we are asked even when we 

don't want to can be a challenge. 

We practiced writing the numbers 6,7 and 8 this week.  We also messed around with the 

colors yellow and orange.  It was a lot of fun to see the children use red and yellow to get 

orange.   

We do eat snack every day (even half days) so please remember to pack a snack for your 

child.  Also, please include a snack when they are hot lunch.  If your child's snack needs a 

spoon try to send one with them.  We do have a few extras but have gone through lots 

already this year. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks,  Mrs. Marry 



{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ оǊŘ       5ƻŘƎŜ wƻƻǘ     YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ сǘƘ       !ƴƴŀōŜƭƭŜ /ȊŜƛǎȊǇŜǊƎŜǊ  рǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мсǘƘ    [ŜǾƛ WƻƘƴǎǘƻƴ     YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ муǘƘ     {ƻǇƘƛŀ CŀƭŀǘŜǊ      сǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мфǘƘ     .ŜƴǘƭŜȅ ±ŀƴƭŜǊōŜǊƎ    YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нпǘƘ     YŀȅƭŜŜƻƴŀ Dƛōōǎ    tY 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нтǘƘ    WƻŜȅ .ŜƎƎǎ     мǎǘ ƎǊŀŘŜ 

September 22nd ð Made for Hap-

piness Assembly. Madeforhap-

pineess.org  

September 26th ð Walk of Faith 

12:30 -2:30  jean/jersey day  

October 3rd ð Pet Blessing  

October 10th ð Jean/Jersey Day  

October 10th ð 5th/6th grade to 

Notre Dame  

October 18th and 19th ð NO 

SCHOOLð Staff at Conference  

October 26 ð End of Quarter 1  

News from 3rd/4th grade  

We have three weeks down and we are learning a lot!  During language arts time 
the fourth graders have been reading Frindle and the third graders have been read-
ing Paddington.   We have been practicing identifying and comparing and con-
trasting character traits along with recalling parts of the plots.   We have also been 
reviewing nouns and learning about the six types of syllables.   In math we have fin-
ished our chapter on place value and we are starting our chapters on addition with 
learning about addition properties.   In religion we have been learning about crea-
tion and the basics of the Bible.  In social studies the students did well learning 
Michigan's symbols.  In science we have been learning about energy.  We did an ex-
periment this week using paper towel tubes and marbles to measure energy.  
 
On Thursday, Sept. 20 we will have our first major test in social studies over our 
first chapter in our Michigan books.   We have already learned our symbols but that 
will be on the test again.  The test will also include information on nicknames of 
Michigan, cities, counties, and the ecosystems.  A review sheet will come home 
Monday night that will contain all the questions of the test.   All tests in social stud-
ies, science, and religion will have a review sheet that will go home at least three 
nights before the test.  If you have any questions feel free to contact me.  

wŜŀŘƛƴƎ Dƻŀƭǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

нл aƛƴǳǘŜǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƴƛƎƘǘ 

Reading is ñbrain foodò 



 

 

 

 

 
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ ŀ ŘŜƭƛŎƛƻǳǎ ŘƛƴƴŜǊ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜŘ ōȅ ƻǳǊ 

ǇŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ {ŀŎǊŜŘ IŜŀǊǘ !ƭǘŀǊ wƻǎŀǊȅ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜ ƘƻǎǝƴƎ ŀ ōŀȊŀŀǊ 
ǿƛǘƘ Ƴŀƴȅ ƘŀƴŘƳŀŘŜ ƛǘŜƳǎΣ ŎǊŀƊǎΣ ƘƻƳŜƳŀŘŜ ƧŀƳǎ ϧ ƧŜƭƭƛŜǎΣ ōŀƪŜŘ ƎƻƻŘǎΣ 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƛǘŜƳǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƳǳŎƘΣ ƳǳŎƘ ƳƻǊŜΦ 

{ŀŎǊŜŘ IŜŀǊǘ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
нлт {ƻǳǘƘ aŀǊƪŜǘ {ǘǊŜŜǘ 
IǳŘǎƻƴΣ aL  пфнпт 

Sunday, October 7, 2018  

11:30 AM - 3:00 PM  
tw9-{![9 ¢L/Y9¢{ 

!ŘǳƭǘǎΥ ϷмлΦлл  
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ όр-мнύΥ ϷрΦлл όп ϧ ǳƴŘŜǊ ŀǊŜ ŦǊŜŜύ 

 

5!¸ hC 5Lbb9w 
!ŘǳƭǘǎΥ  ϷмнΦлл 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ όр-мнύΥ ϷсΦлл όп ϧ ǳƴŘŜǊ Ŝŀǘ ŦǊŜŜύ 
 

![[ /!ww¸-h¦¢{Υ ϷмнΦлл 
 

MENU  
wƻŀǎǘ .ŜŜŦΣ aŀǎƘŜŘ tƻǘŀǘƻŜǎΣ IƻƳŜƳŀŘŜ bƻƻŘƭŜǎΣ /ƻƭŜǎƭŀǿΣ ±ŜƎŜǘŀōƭŜΣ wƻƭƭǎΣ .ŜǾŜǊŀƎŜ ϧ 

5ŜǎǎŜǊǘ 
CƻǊ ǝŎƪŜǘǎΣ Ŏŀƭƭ рмт-ппу-оумм  
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{ŀŎǊŜŘ IŜŀǊǘΩǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ wƻŀǎǘ .ŜŜŦ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ Iŀƭƭ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ тΣ 
нлму ŦǊƻƳ ммΥол ŀΦƳΦ ǘƻ оΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƳŜƴǳ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜΥ  wƻŀǎǘ .ŜŜŦΣ aŀǎƘŜŘ tƻǘŀǘƻŜǎΣ IƻƳŜπ
ƳŀŘŜ bƻƻŘƭŜǎΣ /ƻƭŜǎƭŀǿΣ ±ŜƎŜǘŀōƭŜΣ wƻƭƭǎΣ .ŜǾŜǊŀƎŜ ϧ 5ŜǎǎŜǊǘΦ 

 

¢ƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƛǎ ϷмнΦлл ŦƻǊ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ŀƴŘ ϷсΦлл ŦƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ р-мн ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ŀƎŜΦ  /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ п ŀƴŘ ǳƴŘŜǊ 
ŀǊŜ Cw99Φ   LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎŀǾŜ ŀ ŦŜǿ ŘƻƭƭŀǊǎΣ ƎŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŜ-ǎŀƭŜ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ƴƻǿΦ   

tǊŜ-{ŀƭŜ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ŀǊŜ Ϸмл ŦƻǊ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ŀƴŘ Ϸр ŦƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ р-мнΦ   

 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƘƛǎ ŦƻǊƳ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǝŎƪŜǘǎΣ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ   

 

   ψψψψψ ŀŘǳƭǘ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ - Ϸмл ŜŀŎƘ   ¢ƻǘŀƭ !Ƴƻǳƴǘ ŜƴŎƭƻǎŜŘΥ 

 ψψψψψ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ - Ϸр ŜŀŎƘ   ψψψψψψψψψ 

 

ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ  ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

/ƘƛƭŘΩǎ bŀƳŜ ϧ DǊŀŘŜ      tŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ bŀƳŜ 

 


